
 

 

 

December Newsletter 
    

Growing Faithful friends looked out 
As ’23 was ending 

‘Gosh!’ and ‘Goodness me!’ they shout, 
Tears and laughter blending. 

‘There is still so far to go, 
(Too much to do and too late?) 
YET our hearts say ‘Ho ho ho! 

What a lot to celebrate!’ 
  

Schools and households hand in hand 
Hand in hand with churches; 

Every diocese with plans 
Not one left in the lurch (yes!) 
Parishes who grasp the truth, 



New mindsets and new starts; 
Babies, toddlers, children, youth 

Closer to our hearts! 
  

So shall 2024 
Get better and not worser 

And the Church of England grow 
Younger and diverser. 

May the culture change and fun 
Spread across our nation! 

A Happy Christmas, everyone, 
(love from) 

The Growing Faith Foundation 
    

 


